
Kenny & Pat Summan 

Richard Johnson (Lawrence Johnson’s brother) 

Danny Steele (friend of the Johnson’s) spots on lung 

Shelly Bloom (friend of the Johnson’s) lacerated spleen 

David Jauregui - in the hospital w/covid 

Mike Wilson - needing a liver/heart problems 

Paul Tinch - recovering knee surgery 

Gary Clavell 

Teresa Scott 

Judy Whipple - broken wrist from a fall 

Monica Kibbey (Tonya Jones sister) started chemo  

Marolynn Montgomery (Bekah Thompson’s grandma) 

Anna Bolin (Bekah Thompson’s great aunt) 

Shorty & Susanne Suttles (Mike Suttles parents) 

Pam Hall & family (friend of Levi Monk) 

Joe Combs (Tonya Jones father) good report from his dr 

Elijah Rader (student of Diane Burks)  
 

 

Names are left on the prayer list for only three weeks;                    

but if you wish for a name to remain longer, please 

let the office know.  *If you would like a copy of the 

long term prayer list, you can pick one up in the                   

lobby. 

for January 31 

Weekly Need: $3,200                                                                     

Actual Given: $2,634 

Sunday School - 24                   

Attendance - 48 

NHCC Mission:                                                                                                        

‘Seeking more of Christ to make Christ known more’ 

Bible Engagement Project | The Beginning 

Week 6: We Can Trust God - 'Abraham's 

Faith is Tested' 

 

Genesis 22.1-18 

Some time later, God tested Abraham’s faith. 

“Abraham!” God called. 
 

“Yes,” he replied. “Here I am.” 
 

“Take your son, your only son - yes, Isaac, whom 

you love so much - and go to the land of Moriah. 

Go and sacrifice him as a burnt offering on one 

of the mountains, which I will show you.” 
 

The next morning Abraham got up early.                  

He saddled his donkey and took two of his                 

servants with him, along with his son, Isaac.                

Then he chopped wood for a fire for a burnt               

offering and set out for the place God had told 

him about. On the third day of their journey, 

Abraham looked up and saw the place in the 

distance. “Stay here with the donkey,” Abraham 

told the servants. “The boy and I will travel a little 

farther. We will worship there, and then we will 

come right back.” 
 

So Abraham placed the wood for the burnt                

offering on Isaac’s shoulders, while he himself 

carried the fire and the knife. As the two of them 

walked on together, Isaac turned to Abraham 

and said, “Father?” 
 

“Yes, my son?” Abraham replied. 
 

“We have the fire and the wood,” the boy said, 

“but where is the sheep for the burnt offering?” 
 

“God will provide a sheep for the burnt offering, 

my son,” Abraham answered. And they both 

walked on together.  

www.newheightsconnersville.com/giving                                                                     

Mobile giving is available on the New Heights 

mobile app, or by texting the keyword 'Give'                

to 765-697-9767 



 

 

Lookout/Christian                        

Standard magazines                       

for February are                          

available in the lobby.  

To get started on your                          

Bible engagement                            

journey today, visit                             

newheightsconnersville.com/bep                               

 

COLLEGE CARE PACKAGES                                                                   

 
 

Let’s show some love to our college                

students! This past year has been                             

especially hard on them! We will be  

putting care packages together to  

send them for Valentine’s Day. If you 

would like to help, we are in need of  

donations for the packages. Below is      

a list of some ideas we would like to                 

collect: 

 

 

-  Individual popcorn 

-  Individual bags of pretzels 

-  Gum 

-  Little Debbie snacks 

-  Individual bags of Chex mix 

-  Pens/Pencils 

-  Gift cards 

-  Encouraging notes/letters 

-  Fruit snacks 

-  Candy 

 

 

Please have any donations dropped                   

off at the church office by 4pm 

Wednesday. Thank you so much for 

helping us love on our college students! 
 

 

-Amanda Monk & Bekah Thompson 

 


